
 

Governor Updates 
Full Governing Body Meeting: 14th May 2015 

 

 

 

The full governing body (FGB) meeting for Russell Hall 

Primary took place on Thursday, 14 May 2015. As a result it 

was agreed that we would share three items that were 

discussed as part of that meeting. 

 

1. There are two new governors; staff governor Neil Clarke 

who currently teaches in year four and a new partnership 

governor Matthew Bibby, works for Bradford council. 

 

2. The FGB is submitting a planning application for new 

fencing to go on the outside wall in an effort to improve the 

safety for the young children are play outside. 

 

3. The Governors are working towards the governor mark 

which is the quality standard approved for Governing bodies. 
 

Manisha Govan 

Chair 


